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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Our registration forms for the upcoming season will either be attached if you 

are using the paper forms, or are all on our website for online registrations. 

Please could you have these filled out and returned/submitted to your team 

manager along with the registration fee by no later than the 31st of August. 

Your team manager will provide you the payment details for your team. As it 

has been the last number of seasons, the registration fee is £30. For any family 

who has two or more children playing for the club it is £25 per child. 

As a Charter Standard Club, there are certain rules & regulations we have to 

abide by to protect our status.  

One aspect of this is ensuring that every single child who is playing for the club 

has registered correctly before they can play. 

If your child is not registered then he/she cannot play until they do register - as 

has been specified to all team managers. 

Please also read the Parents Charter and the Kit Acceptance forms. 

All the team managers are aware of this procedure and we would really 

appreciate your help with this matter. 

 

Kind regards and good luck for the season, 

Stewart Burke – Club Secretary. 
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